
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Campbell for answer 

by the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 15 
December 2022 

  The convener will be aware that I asked a question about 

the lifelong learning review in September to which she 

offered a meeting with me. I asked at that point for a briefing 

instead to be provided to all councillors and I have not had a 

response since then. 

Question  To ask the Convener if she will provide a briefing for 

councillors on the lifelong learning, review ahead of any 

report going to committee alongside an update on the 

engagement with management committees and 

stakeholders? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


